









April 14, 2020


President and Members of Council
City Council

							RE:  Grant Pa Museum and Historical
							         Commission
							         Oliver Bath House Windows


Dear President and Members of Council:
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of Public Works of the City of Pittsburgh, to apply for a grant from the Pennsylvania Museum and Historical Commission to rehabilitate the windows of the Oliver Bath House. The grant proposal includes a request of $100,000.00 with a local match of $100,000.00, to be provided in the 2021 City of Pittsburgh Capital Budget (4550100121.50000.00). In the event the grant is awarded, this resolution provides for an agreement and expenditures not to exceed TWO HUNDRED THOUSAND ($200,000.00) dollars for this stated purpose.  
	
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.


Sincerely,



Michael Gable, CPRP
Director
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